
From: 
Sent: 

Truitt, John <TRUITT.JOHN@Ieg.state.fl.us> 
Friday, January 16, 2015 8:35AM 

To: Carlotta Stauffer 
Cc: Hong Wang 
Subject: RE: 140001 Notice of Appeal 

Carlotta, 

Thank you. I will send a corrected version out by email today to all parties. 

JJT 

John J. Truitt 
Associate Public Counsel 
Office of Public Counsel 
111 West Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 
850-717 -0346( direct) 
850-488-9330 (main) 
850-487-6419 (fax) 
Truitt.John@leg.state.fl .us 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law and e-mail communication may be subject to disclosure. 

From: Carlotta Stauffer [mailto:CStauffe@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Sent: Friday, January 16, 2015 8:34AM 
To: Truitt, John 
Cc: Hong Wang 
Subject: 140001 Notice of Appeal 

Good Morning, John, 

Per our discussion, the Notice of Appeal OPC filed in 140001 referenced the wrong PSC order number. I 
will strike through and correct and place the update online. 

Thank you, 

CCl¥Lott£M 5. StetM[fe¥ 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Carlotta.Stauffer@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6728 
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